
Chandelier lifting is the act of lifting two independently slung loads at different 
levels in a single lift.

Chandelier lifts are unsafe for a number of reasons, including:
• Slinger working below a suspended load when detaching the lowest load.
• Increased risk of separate loads snagging during the lift.
• Load becoming unbalanced during the lift.

Chandelier Lifting is prohibited on all Morgan Sindall 
Construction Projects.

Actions:
• Ensure this SHE Alert is communicated to all contractors  undertaking lifting 

operations on Morgan Sindall Construction’s projects. 

• During SHE Pre-start Meetings discuss the prohibition of chandelier lifting, 
highlighting the requirement in Section 17.11 of Creating a Safe and 
Sustainable Environment (CASSE) Document.
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